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Good Afternoon,

The following are recommendations that should be considered in this Bill as part of the
new and improved MRCA:

e Incorporate Super for incapacity payments (why should those that can’t work due to
military accepted conditions miss out on Super contributions as if it wasn’t for these
accepted conditions, veterans would be able to earn Super. This is even more so
applicable for Veterans that are TPI Gold Card who can work up to 10 hours a week
OR for some Veterans, can’t even work at all and therefore Super should be paid
towards their Incapacity Payments),

e Consideration for Gold Card for all Veterans or potentially automatic for Gold Card
at 70 years old regardless of Qualifying Service or not (This ensures it’s fair for all
and not excluding other Veterans),

o Increase the weekly maximum amount for Household Services to a higher amount or
allow an increase in a case by case basis for some veterans who have more severe
accepted conditions that affect their daily activities (as for some Veterans, more
services are required due to their military accepted conditions).

Please seriously consider these recommendations as you would actually help Veterans
more.

Kind Reiards,





